
 
 

 

NACDD Presents a Webinar 
 

COVID-19 Vaccine and DSPs 

 

Thursday, April 15, 3:00 

 

The National Association of Chronic Disease Directors (NACDD) is partnering with the 
National Alliance for Direct Support Professionals (NADSP). Hear from DSPs who have 
made the difficult decision about choosing to get the vaccine to keep themselves, their 
clients, and their families safe. 
 

Click to register for the webinar. 
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https://protect2.fireeye.com/v1/url?k=1137b5ac-4eac8c9a-11357966-0cc47a6d17ce-4a988ddcd690e061&q=1&e=04e5c24c-7a4c-4d6f-858b-bafc46e1c998&u=https%3A%2F%2Furldefense.com%2Fv3%2F__https%3A%2F%2Fus02web.zoom.us%2Fmeeting%2Fregister%2FtZEpdOqppzorH91n1hIWqLlmPKMpC4uC98Xf__%3B%21%21EErPFA7f--AJOw%21VNsio7qjkghyXW_uty4JN6PcLd4hWjaEEPfidxKf9mNm_MAMKVXnbngp3347s_2N0aLWAoA%24

